
1

Hall, Renee

From: Rusty Brammer <brammer.rusty@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 9, 2024 11:09 AM
To: City Council and Mayor
Subject: Homeless Camp?

[External Email] 

 
I'm just curious, how long the city is going to allow the homeless camp to continue to grow next to the 
railroad between Kellogg and Duff?  Why not work with the railroad and get permission to clear all the 
trees out to prevent this?  Maybe if they are hidden inside the trees, then they are out of site, out of 
mind?  Perhaps that the thought here?  I'm also sure that if this was closer to campus or by the stadium, 
it would have already been addressed. 


